
 

September 29th 2022 

Dear Parents, 

It is hard to believe that we have passed the halfway point of this half term.  The days are flying by and so much is happening in 

school.  A huge thank you to everyone who has joined us for the curriculum mornings.  It was wonderful to have such a large 

turnout of parents eager to support both the school and their child’s learning.  We will be holding these meetings each half-

term to keep you updated and involved in what is happening in school. 

Harvest Festival 

Year Four have been busy preparing for the Harvest Festival and I am hoping that many Year Four parents will join us on 20th 

October at 9am.  All parents are welcome to begin sending in food (no fresh food please) which will then be shared with our 

local food banks.  As always, please only send what you can afford; there is no obligation to send anything. 

 

Beat the Street 

This is a new initiative to get children and families out and about spending time 

together.  Every child will have come home with the information cards. Beat the Street 

aims to get families physically active and having fun.  Being physically active improves 

physical and mental health and boosts mood, immunity and helps to relieve stress. 

Parking 

This week PC Whelan and her colleague joined us on Conway Road.  The parking 

recently has been horrendous and put the lives of our children and families at risk.  If 

you can, please walk to school.  If you must drive, consider setting off five minutes 

earlier and parking further away.  Double parking is always unacceptable.  Your 

support in this would be much appreciated. 

Science Fair 

For those of you that have attended our curriculum mornings, you know that this is 

coming!  On Wednesday 19th October we will be hosting our first Science Fair.  To hold a fair, we need science to share! Miss 

Grogan has spoken to all of the children and their ideas are fabulous.  A Marvellous Me will follow shortly  with the children’s 

ideas on it. We would like you to work as a family to create a project linked to connections.  This can be absolutely anything 

that matches the theme.  We are excited to see what you think of! 

Head Boy, Girl and Prefects 

It was a very proud day on Monday when we heard speeches from twenty of our Year Six pupils who were keen to be part of our 

pupil leadership team.  They showed great maturity and a real desire to support others to improve our school further. Every 

child and adult had the chance to vote and we were delighted to announce our new leaders yesterday.  Photos to follow…  

Celebration Assembly 

Well done to everyone who received a certificate in celebration 

assembly today as we celebrated our value of resilience.  It was 

especially lovely to be joined by a growing number of parents. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

 

Mrs R Eaton 

 

 


